
- 1 - 
 

 
Staff Report   
for the Board of Directors Meeting of March 8, 2017 
 
TO:   Board of Directors 
 
FROM:  Gary D. King, Engineering Manager 
       
DATE:  March 1, 2017 
  
SUBJECT: Standard Detail – Canal Storm Water Crossing (Consent) 

ENGINEERING 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Accept a new detail to transfer stormwater flows over District canals as 
recommended by the Engineering Committee on February 21, 2017.    
 
BACKGROUND:     
The purpose of this item is to create a new detail that pipes the Districts canal and 
allows the storm to go unabated over the top of the canal.  This detail is a 
significant modification of the overshot detail. The overshot detail has limited uses, 
requires regular maintenance, and only conveys a limited range of stormwater 
flows over the canal.  
 
This new detail will allow large stormwater flows over the top of the canal. These 
volumes would not interfere with the canal flows and would allow the water to 
remain in their historical drainage areas. This new detail will keep debris or 
contamination in the watershed and not convey these items by the use of District 
canals to other drainage areas. 
 
This detail was not developed to encase a complete section of a canal but it was 
designed to encase the canal at the intersection of drainage courses such ravines, 
streams, or where human structures such as drainage culverts are discharging 
storm water into the Districts canal.   
 
Engineering Committee recommends acceptance by the Board of Directors.   
 
BUDGETARY IMPACT: 
No budget impact 
 
GDK 
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